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2021 Fall Migration Information 
The 2021 Fall Migration, September 16 – 26, 2021, is almost upon us.  
Plans have been made and schedules will soon come out on the Website 
and Facebook for your convenience and please remember you can still 
scan your QR code for schedules and information.  Also remember, your 
2020 SOS Cards can still be used for the 2021 Fall Migration.  I hope you 
have made your plans to attend, which promises to be a great time to be 
had by all.   

Just to make it clear, the 2021 Fall Migration is on Schedule!  If 
you have any questions, ask any Board Member for further information.  
The SOS Board will keep you updated on information if it arises. 

The Fall Migration Carefree Times will be online within the next few weeks.  
Just keep paying attention to shagdance.com and facebook. 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

Ronnie Gregory, SOS Board Chairman 

Ron Whisenant, SOS President 

 


